Gladstone Area School District is looking for personnel interested in substituting
as school bus drivers, food service aide and custedial positions.

Bus drivers must have the following endorsements: CDL, 2ir brake, passenger, school bus
continued education card and current DOT physical card. Interested candidates should contact
the Transportation Director - Lester Duncan - at 428-4323 or email at
Iduncan@gladstone.k12.mi.us.

Employment applications for food service aide and custodial positions can be picked at the
Gladstone School’s Central Office located at 460 South 10" St, Gladstone, MI.

Michigan Department of Education memorandum, dated june 4", 2008, requires that anyone
wishing to be employed in a Michigan school, in any capacity, after july 1, 2008 must have
completed the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) fingerprinting and criminal records check
prior to employment. Fingerprinting and criminal records check paperwork can be picked up at
the Central Office.



